
CIMA Closure Friday 1st July
This is to advise that the Cayman Islands Monetary Authority will be closed at 12:00
noon today – Friday, 1 July 2016 – to accommodate a staff function.

The Authority will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, 5 July 2016.

Please arrange your business accordingly.


